
Dear County Supervisors, 

 

I am a resident of Mendocino and owned my home since 1977.  I have often depended on trucked water since the old 

well goes dry often and no way on 

my small plot to dig deeper. Recently, water hauler’s schedules were filled by the business’ and now I understand 

even their sources on the coast for water are closed. 

 

What will I do when the water I have left in my tank is out…? 

 

I hope you can make it possible for  water to be delivered here and that residents can be included in deliveries. 

Thank you. 

 

Catherine Potenza 

 


